
Document Number: PSE-21SK-0009

Date: Sep. 23rd, 2021

Dear Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.
This is an official notification for the product shown below. 
Your understanding is highly appreciated.

1. Product Type:
Product Type: WMRAG Series

2. Notification
We will change carrier tapes of WMRAG series.
Please refer to the following information for the details.
New carrier tape will be implemented to next shipment.

3. Contact Window:
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact with Murata sales.

Truly Yours. Thank you.
Takahiro Takagi
General Manager
Functional Device Division
Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.

Notification Letter
WMRAG Series

Electrical and dimensional specification of product itself, and Product Part 
Number are not changed.
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